
 

   

 

                               31.01.2025  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
     
     We are pleased to announce that we have successfully completed the January monitoring 
audit conducted by Bureau Veritas. The results confirm that CENTRAVIS PRODUCTION UKRAINE 
PJSC remains stable, with both manufacturing and product shipments proceeding smoothly. No 
issues were found that could significantly impact our operations, underscoring our unwavering 
commitment to high-quality standards and consistency. If you would like more information, we 
are also prepared to provide the full Bureau Veritas report, complete with photos and additional 
details, upon request. 
 

 
  
     We continue to operate under wartime conditions, proactively implementing enhanced 
safety protocols and emergency response plans. Moreover, we remain fully equipped with a 
reliable energy supply and are recognized by the government as a critical infrastructure 
enterprise, ensuring uninterrupted power delivery. By implementing systematic measures to 
reinforce our infrastructure, we maintain continuous production, uphold operational efficiency, 



 

   

 

and effectively manage any potential risks related to energy fluctuations. Supported by our 
dedicated team, our equipment and processes run in excellent condition, ensuring we can meet 
our commitments without interruption. 
  
     Thank you for your ongoing support. We look forward to achieving even greater milestones 
together as we move forward. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com  
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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